
OLD CAR BUY BACK PROGRAM UPDATE 
The District’s Old Car Buy Back Program currently pays Santa Barbara County vehicle owners 

$1,000 to voluntarily retire their fully legal and operational 1993 or older light or medium duty 

car, truck, or SUV.  The program accelerates the improvement of air quality by removing high 

polluting vehicles from the fleet quicker than normal attrition.  Funding for the program is 

derived from DMV registration surcharge revenue. 

Program Milestones: 

 5/1/2006:  Program Launched 

 10/10/2008:  Eligible model year increased from 1988 to 1992 

 5/20/2010:  Payment amount increased from $800 to $1,000/vehicle 

 2/3/2011 to 11/7/2011: Program suspended 

 10/8/2011:  Program restarted; Eligible model year increased from 1992 to 1993 

Vehicles Retired 2006 2007 2008 2009 2010 2011 2012 2013 2014 2015 2016 Total 

Annual Total 357 292 286 405 513 180 673 620 525 472 62* 4,385 

Average/Month 45 24 24 34 43 45 56 52 44 39 31 40 

Tons NOx-ROC-
PM Reduced 

13.4 10.4 11.3 13.1 16.7 5.9 22.6 20.3 17.5 15.0 2.0 148.2 

* As of March 2, 2016 

 


